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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I just wanted to thank all parents for staying vigilant and keeping our school community as safe as 

we possibly can. 

 

Thank you if you have decided to keep your child at home, if they are feeling unwell. We are in 

unprecedented times and the health of the children, staff and our community is very important. 

 

If your child becomes unwell whilst at school, we may test your child’s temperature using a non-

contact infrared body thermometer on their wrist or forehead. If your child’s temperature is 37.8 

degrees or above we will contact you to ask you to come and collect your child from school.  

 

We have also set up each child with access our online learning platform ‘Seesaw’, so that if a 

bubble does have to close, the children will still have access to their learning via on line sessions. 

Teachers will also be in contact with the children via Microsoft Teams. We do have some electronic 

devices available for families who cannot access on line learning if their child’s bubble has closed – 

please contact the school by filling in the form through this link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vUfQnb5t4kykmMHsvEDXgl0k8LMAnsJEvp

Gf72rI0SBUODVHMzhHWktWRjUzWE4yRTVJUEtIVU5RTS4u 

 

We recognise that every family is different and that for some families online content is not an 

option, especially when they have children in different bubbles. Taking this into account, we will, 

therefore, be providing some paper based learning if required.  

 

Miss Harby and Mrs Purkis will continue to communicate to Chestnut children through Tapestry. 

 
Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Phil Millward 

(Head Teacher) 
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